
Evaluation of the AOC’s Cybersecurity Program (2018-0001-IE-P) 

The Architect of the Capitol (AOC) Office of Inspector General conducted an evaluation of the 

AOC’s cybersecurity program in response to a request from the U.S. House Committee on 

Administration. Our objective for this evaluation was to determine if the cybersecurity program 

adequately addressed the security and safety of assets and infrastructure. We contracted with the 

John Hopkins University Applied Physics Laboratory to serve as subject matter experts during 

this evaluation. We made three findings and three recommendations. The AOC concurred with 

each of the recommendations. Due to the sensitive nature of this evaluation, specific language 

pertaining to findings and recommendations is protected and not disclosed.  

 


